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Firstly I would like to thank everyone on the PTA for their help and support during my first year as chair of 
Holy Name PTA. We have fantastic support from a small but dedicated team and without this the PTA 
would not be as successful as it is. Hopefully during the course of this year we will be able to recruit more 
parents and have more involvement from teachers to ensure Holy Name PTA further success in the years 
to come. 
 
I am pleased to report on another good year of events and fundraising 
 
During the last year the several events that took place to raise funds and provide fun for all those who 
attended included:-  
October – Halloween Fancy Dress Disco  
December – Crafty Christmas  
April– Family Bingo Night   
July – Summer BBQ (The annual BBQ took place on 7st July 2017) 
 
Funds raised during the last year were used to supply Holy Communion books for Year 3 pupils, new slabs 
to nursery playground, £100 per class for classroom equipment, Basketball Ring for school playground, 
Royal Wedding plate activity. Funds have also been set aside for new fencing to the nursery playground to 
be installed in October 2018 half term.  
 
New classroom furniture for years 4, 5, & 6 for which funds were allocated last year were also bought. 

 
Full details of all fund raising can be found on the annual accounts report.  
 
Our year 6 pupils were once again provided with leavers t-shirts and this year they included the names of 
all pupils in Y6. The PTA also donated £10 per pupil as we said goodbye to another school year.  
 
All of the above would not have been possible without the support & generosity of all those families and 
friends of Holy Name.  
 
I would like to thank you all for your support and hard work over the last 12 months in ensuring that the 
PTA continued and organised the many successful events.  
 
This report and the accounts are available for all to view and I would like to include it as an accurate record 
of the events over the last 12 months.  
 
Thank you very much.  

 
 
P.J. Doocey 
Holy Name PTA Chairperson 

3rd October 2018 



 


